Steve J. Gadler, 7.E 2120 Carter Avenue, St, Paul, Minnesota 65108 Tel: (612) 646-5005
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August 13, 1971

Or. Peter A, Morris, Director

Division of Reactor Licensing

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Reference: Docket No. 50-263
Dear Dr. Morris:
Thank you very much for furnishing the Pollution Control Agency a
copy of the NSP report concerning the accident at the Monticello
Nuclear Generating Plant. A copy of this report has been furnished
to me and now being studied by myself and also by my agency.
I appreciate your fast action in sending this to the agency.

Sincerely,

{

Steve J. Gadler, P.E.
$J6: 41

cc: Mr. Grant Merritt, Executive Director
Pollution Control Agency



